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[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_12_3_19]Version History:  
This Best Practice was created by the LNPA WG (now known as the NPIF – Number Portability Industry Forum) and originally accepted on 03/04/2002 (Version 1).  It was reviewed again at the NPIF on 10/06/2020 and consensus was reached to update the Best Practice with the location of the New Entrant Checklist.
Background:
Recommend Change to Requirements: Yes
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_12_4]Decisions/Recommendations
At the September 2020 Informal Industry meeting consensus was reached to replace this Best Practice with a pointer to the number portability public website https://numberportability.com/ where parties interested in applying to NPAC should start. Further information is found at https://workinggroup.numberportability.com/fcc-lnp-orders-etc/ in the New Entrant Checklist.

